
Newport Church of England Junior School 
Avenue Road, Newport, Shropshire, TF10 7EA       
Tel: 01952 386600  E-mail: A3082@telford.gov.uk Website: www.newportjuniorschool.org.uk 

 

Head teacher: Mrs Nicola Moody MA PGCE 

 

Monday 18th September 2017 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
This academic year we will be working hard on the targets given to us through our recent OFSTED and 
SIAMs inspections.  Both of these reports can be found on our school website: 
http://www.newportjuniorschool.org.uk/ofsted.php 
 

One of the targets given to us by the SIAMS inspection was to: ‘Revisit documentation on the vision, 

mission statement and governance to highlight, clarify and embed further references to Christian 

distinctiveness and provide clear reference points for developing this church school in the light of the 

appointment of a new head teacher.’ 

 

In working towards achievement of this target we have been considering revising our school logo.  

Discussion in the feedback to this inspection was whether images around school, including the logo, 

summarise our aims and vision as well as our Christian character. 

We would like stakeholders to have a go at redesigning our school logo.  What does NJS mean to you?  
How can this be summarised in a logo?  Remember a good logo is distinctive, appropriate, practical, 
graphic, simple in form and conveys an intended message.  

Please put your logo designs in Mrs Moody’s Postbox, outside my office, by Friday 29th September. 

Whilst working on this it is perhaps an opportune time to consider our school uniform.  Many parents 
have approached me, since my appointment, to suggest improvements.  If you would like to contribute 
your thoughts please complete and return the attached questionnaire. 

Please note that it is our Governing Body that have the final say on the school logo and uniform, 
therefore I will take your suggestions to them at their next meeting.  Any changes that are decided upon 
based on this feedback will be phased in with sufficient timescales to meet everyone’s needs. 

Thank you for your support. 

Best wishes 

 

Mrs N Moody 

Head teacher 
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